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The BHA has updated its interim policy so that an increase does not need to be reported 
until the next annual re-examination.   
 
The income received from a guaranteed Income pilot has been defined as temporary so it 
may be excluded from annual income determinations. 
 
Required provisions regarding the Emergency Housing Voucher program have been 
added to the plan.     
 
 
 
 


